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Prepared by the Oregon Legislative Fiscal Office

MEASURE NUMBER: HB 2753 STATUS: A Engrossed
SUBJECT: Authorizes changes in pawnbroker fees, and authorizes the maximum fee that local
government can charge pawnbrokers for enforcement of local government regulations.
GOVERNMENT UNIT AFFECTED: Department of Consumer and Business Services
PREPARED BY: Robin LaMonte
REVIEWED BY: Susie Jordan
DATE: April 16, 2009

2009-2011 2011-2013
EXPENDITURES:
See Analysis

EFFECTIVE DATE: January 1, 2010

GOVERNOR’S BUDGET: This bill is not anticipated by the Governor’s recommended budget.

LOCAL GOVERNMENT MANDATE: This bill does not affect local governments' service levels or
shared revenues sufficient to trigger Section 15, Article XI of the Oregon Constitution.

COMMENTS: HB 2753 has a minimal, indeterminate, fiscal impact on local government.

HB 2753 authorizes changes in pawnbroker fees, and authorizes the maximum fee that local government
can charge pawnbrokers for enforcement of local government regulations. The League of Oregon Cities
reports that the City of Eugene is the only city that imposes a pawnbroker fee. The bill increases the limit
above the fees that the City of Eugene currently charges, and would only have an impact if cities needed
to raise fees far beyond what is authorized.


